
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                28th  April 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Throw kindness around like confetti’ 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 1    May  Bank Holiday (school closed) 
1 May  Industrial Action (school closed)  
3 May   Yoga 
3   May   Deaf Awareness Week 
4   May   Maths Meeting  
5   May   2H Biscuit Day 
5   May   King’s Coronation Celebration 
8   May   Bank Holiday (school closed) 
9   May   Class Photographs 
9   May   Extra Curricular Clubs (Reception) 

25  May   RG Class Assembly 9am Infant Hall 
 

King Charles Coronation 
 

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles, 
we will have a garden party on Friday 5th 
May (weather permitting). The children can 
come to school on this day dressed as a king 
or queen. 
 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs for Reception will 
start on Tuesday 9th May 3:00-3:45. A 
letter with further details has been sent 
home. Places are on a first come first served 
basis so please ensure you have filled in the 
reply slip with your child’s club preference.  
 

Nursery 
 

The eggs have arrived at nursery – we are 
excited to see them hatch in approximately 3 
weeks time. 
 

 
 

Bank Holiday 
 

Just a reminder, school will  be closed on 
Monday 1st May as this is a bank holiday. 
School will also be closed on Tuesday 2nd 
May due to industrial strike action. We will 
return on Wednesday 3rd  May at 8.50am. 

 

Parent’s Evening 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended Parent’s 
Evening – we hope you found it helpful and 
informative. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
07871782263   - School Mobile 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       91% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          97%             
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           92% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           93% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           97% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           95% 
 
2 classes in green this week! Well 
done to Daffodils and Snowdrops 
for great attendance 

 
Overall Attendance 

 
95% 

 
 
 

Y2 
 

During the month of May, end of KS1 
assessments will be carried out with Y2 
children. It is most important during this time 
that children have a  healthy breakfast, are 
punctual and have good attendance. 
 

 

Parking 
 

We would ask you politely not to park on 
the zig-zag markings outside school. They 
are in force from 8.00am until 5.00pm. 
Please also kindly refrain from parking in 
the bus stop and across driveways. Please 
do not compromise the safety of our 
children. Thank you for your continued co-
operation. 
 

Liverpool Lighthouse 
 

Details of phonics workshops delivered by 
‘Liverpool Lighthouse’ have been sent via 
Parentapp for Y1/Y2 parents – check it out 
for more information! 


